WiE

LU

Support us in Finding Dory!

With Disney’s animated feature film ‘Finding Dory’, love
and demand for the palette surgeonfish will boom.

Missing Population Data

Most palette surgeonfish (Paracanthurus hepatus) on
the market originate in Indonesia or the Philippines.
However, Dory's population status in these countries is
unknown. Thus it remains unclear how many specimens
can be taken from the wild without endangering local
populations.
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A study to bring clarity

ESAIA e.V. proposes to task scientists with collecting and
evaluating fishery and population status data for P.
hepatus. However, this research needs funding.

How can we help?

Turn your love for marine wildlife into support for this
meaningful project that contributes to a sustainable
marine aquarium trade. In the movie, it's Nemo helping
Dory in its search. So why not dedicate a fraction of the
price of each sold/bought ‘Nemo' to support our project
‘Finding Dory's family'?

On behalf of Dory we thank you for your donation!

More information on our campaign ‘All Eyes on Dory!’
and its activities can be found here:

www.saia-online.eu




